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 The Community Education department is working with the Good Shepherd Center in 

Hazel Crest, IL, with their 25
th

 Annual Strong Children/Strong Community, Parent & 

Community Institute Day.  Ms. Bolton is on the Marketing Committee for this event.  The 

event is to be held on Saturday, February 27, 2016 at Prairie State College. There will be 

several workshops offered and lunch will be provided to those who participate.   This 

event is open to the public. There will be information is English and Spanish available. 

CPDU’s and CEU are also being offers to Professionals or Parents needing training hours. 

 

 Ms. Bolton has been in partnership with United States department of Agriculture on their 

Summer Food Service Program.  This program is designed to provide FREE meals to 

children in various programs throughout the spring-break and summer months.  We will be 

meeting with the USDA in March, and inviting several community organizations to see 

how we have a holistic approach to feeding our children during Spring Break and the 

summer.   
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